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Dear Parents and carers,  
  

I am writing to inform you of the changes we are making to our school uniform from September 2018.   
   

 From September 2018 Year 7 will wear the Blue Shirt and Tartan Skirt (Girls) this is 
compulsory.   

 Years 8-10 will all wear blue shirts and update to Tartan Skirt when 

 replacing/purchasing new uniform,  

 Y11 will have no change to their uniform. 

 
We intend all our pupils to be wearing the new style uniform by 2021. 

   

What are the key changes?  

• A light blue school shirt will replace the white school shirt.  

• The New Official tartan skirt  ( only available for our Stockists) will replace the Black skirt  

• The full details of our uniform will be available on the School Website. 

Why are we changing our uniform?  

• To strengthen our identity as Shevington High School where our uniform reflects our high 

expectations for all.  

• To strengthen the sense of pride, identity and belonging we have from being part of Shevington.  

 
In making changes to the uniform we have taken account of Department for Education guidelines in 
ensuring that parents get “best value for money” and the majority of items are easily available from a 
range of shops.  Therefore, in making these changes to our uniform, we have ensured that only four 
items (the school jumper, school tie and blazer, Tartan Skirt) have to be purchased from our list of 
suppliers.  The remainder of the items can be bought at very reasonable prices from any shop or 
supermarket that stocks school uniform.  
 
 

How will the school help parents prepare for the new uniform?  

• We understand that purchasing school uniform can be very costly for parents.  

• In order to support parents with the changes we are making, Year 7 will be compulsory for 

September 2018 and other pupils can gradually replace their current uniform with the new style  

when purchasing new. 

 

Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr J Grant 

http://www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk/
mailto:enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk


 

 

Headteacher 
  

  

  

Uniform Stockists 
Slaters Schoolwear  

Eckersley Mill,  

Swan Meadow Rd,  

Wigan, WN3 5BE  

Phone: 01942 244426  

Website: www.slaters.co.uk  

  

AC Sports 

795-797 Ormskirk Road 

Pemberton Wigan 

WN5 8HE 

Tel: 01942 216537 

Email: info@acsportsshop.com 

 

Standish Sports and Uniforms 

The Standish Centre 

Cross Street Standish 

Wigan WN6 0HQ 

Tel: 01257 400010 

Mobile: 07905 081 931 
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